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Companyof New HempeNro 1671 Worceder Road
Fromingham. Massachusetts 01701

(617) - 872- 8100

January 6, 1983

SBN-418
T.F. B7.1.2

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. George W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

)
References: (a) Construction Permits CPPR-135 and CPPR-136, Docket

Nos. 50-443 and 50-444
(b) USNRC Letter, dated December 28, 1982, " Control of Heavy

Loads," G. W. Knighton to W. C. Tallman

Subject: NUREG-0612; Control of Heavy Loads

f
Dear Sir:

In response to the referenced letter, we plan to revise our report
entitled " Control of Heavy Loads" by May 1,1983, to include the additional
information requirements discussed in the December 20, 1982 telephone
conference with your representatives.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE TOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

N
J. DeVincentis

. Project Manager
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